
White’s Wood Academy 

11+ Registration Information 

Dear Parents/Carers  of children in Year 5 

As many of you are aware, the registration for the 11+ tests for 

2025 entry has opened.  If you would like your child to sit the 

11+ tests, please see the Queen Elizabeth High Schools school 

website and head to the Admissions section. Online registration 

forms have to be completed no later than Friday 22nd March 

2024. Further details will then be sent out by QEHS after your         

registration. 

Practice papers can be bought online or from various outlets. 

QEHS advise buying the papers published by GL Assessment 

and these should be the multiple choice papers NOT the    

standard format papers. Examples of the papers are also     

available free from the GL assessment website, this link can also 

be found on the QEHS website under Admissions. 

Please make sure that you are looking at the Verbal and Non-

Verbal Reasoning multiple choice format only. 

The first 11+ test—Verbal Reasoning, will take place on          

Saturday 14th September 2024 and the second 11+ test—Non-

Verbal Reasoning, will take place on Saturday 21st September 

2024. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish the Year 5 

children taking this test the best of luck. 

 


